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Choir Etiquette 

     1.  Attendance:  Singing in a choir is a commitment, to the director and to the other members.  Regular attendance is assumed.  Attendance at the two rehearsals preceding the concert, at the dress rehearsal and at the concert is expected.  Participation at the concert is at the discretion of the director. 

Please advise the director/secretary if you will be missing a rehearsal.  If you anticipate missing more than one third of the rehearsals for any one concert, you must discuss this with the director beforehand.

     1.  Rehearsal Time:  Please arrive a few minutes early to sign in on the attendance sheet, pick up new music and to find your seat before the warm-up.

     1.  Talking During Rehearsal:  Please avoid talking to your neighbour during the rehearsal.  If you have a question about the music, please address it to the director.

     1.  Practice at Home:  Reviewing music at home helps the choir to advance more quickly: this includes both music and text.  If you miss a rehearsal, please contact someone to find out what we worked on.

     1.  Pencils:  Always bring a pencil with you to rehearsal to mark directions on your scores.  DO NOT use pens or highlighters.

     1.  Strong Scents / Allergies:  Please avoid wearing scented products at rehearsals and at concerts.
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